
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

TOWN OF PIKEVILLE 

A public hearing regarding the Town of Pikeville, a North Carolina Public Body, is hereby, called to be 

held on the 26" day of June, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Hall located at 105 W. School Street. The 

purpose of the hearing is for the Pikeville Board to approve the 2023-2024 budget.


